
 
Special Family Law Track at ABA TECHSHOW 
 
ABA TECHSHOW is the world's premier legal technology conference & expo.  ABA TECHSHOW 
2005 will be held at the Sheraton Chicago Hotel & Towers on March 31st - April 1st.  The Section 
of Family Law is co-sponsoring a new Family Law Track this year, and you can save up to $200 
on tuition fees.  How?  Just register for ABA TECHSHOW by February 18th and use your special 
Family Law discount code, PP32, to save. 
  
With more than fifty educational sessions in twelve exciting tracks, ABA TECHSHOW offers a 
tremendous opportunity to earn CLE credit and learn about technology and the family lawyer.  For 
additional information, program descriptions or to register now, visit the ABA TECHSHOW web 
site @ www.techshow.com 


